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Ref: MS/KEC 
 
4th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/carers 

KS4 Learning Pathways and KHS Careers Fair 
 
Students in year 9 are at an exciting point in their school career.  They have an opportunity to design their 
personalised learning pathway for KS4 study.  This letter gives you more information about activities taking place 
this term to offer support and guidance with this process. 
 
Thursday 14th February Careers fair 6:00-8:00.  KS4 Learning Pathways presentations 5:30-6:00pm and 7:00-

7:30pm in which you will be able to find further details of the process and ask 
questions. 

  
In lessons before 6th March Pupil information sessions about the Learning Pathway process including 

introduction to new courses. 
 
Thursday 7th March Year 9 parents evening and issue of Learning Pathways brochure, including options 

choice form. 
 
Before Easter Individual interviews in which students discuss and refine their KS4 learning 

pathway.  
 
On 14th February there will be an opportunity to attend our Careers Fair, which is also open to students from years 
10 to 13.    
 
The event is designed to help young people and their parents/carers to find out information about their future 
education and career choices. The event will be staged in Upper School Hall where students can meet 
representatives from businesses within the local area and further afield. There will also be representatives from 
universities, Coleg Gwent and post 16 training providers. 
 
Our aim is to broaden the horizons of our young people to the varied opportunities available in the Abergavenny 
area and beyond.  We aim to inspire and motivate the students to plan their own personal career pathway and 
future success in the world of work.  For this reason, prior to the event, time will be available in tutor group 
sessions to allow the students to identify which advisers they would like to meet and to consider key questions to 
ask.  
 
Further details about the fair, including a list of the participants, will be found on the school website 
www.kinghenryviiischool.org.uk  before the event. 
 
Please complete the attached slip to indicate if you will be attending the fair and return to Main Reception by 
Monday 11th February. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E Lewis 
Headteacher 
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Please return to Lower School Reception 

KS4 Pathways Presentation and Careers Fair 

Thursday 14 February 2019 
 

 
 

I/We will be attending the fair with:- 

 

Student’s name …………………………………………………………………………….. Form……………. 

Student’s name……………………………………………………………………………… Form……………. 

Student’s name……………………………………………………………………………… Form……………. 

 

I/We would like to attend the KS4 Learning Pathways presentation  

5:30-6:00pm  

7:00-7:30pm 

(Please tick as appropriate) 

 

Parent/carer name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 


